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Public Service Announcement  
Road Closure in Core Area 

September 17, 2020 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
Residents are advised of a road closure in the Core Area that connects Umiaq Crescent and 
Nipisa Street, between building #166 and #168. The closure will take place on Friday, 
September 18th from 6a.m. to 3 p.m. to allow for a road repair. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks you for your understanding.  
 
For additional information during business hours, please contact: 
 
Sue Avery 
Public Works Clerk 
City of Iqaluit 
S.Avery@iqaluit.ca 
867-979-5630 
 

 


